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Winter 2021 Provider Newsletter – Available Online 

Stay informed on the latest news from Molina Healthcare 

 
 
Our Winter 2021 Provider Newsletter is now available!  
 

Molina Healthcare’s Provider Newsletter is created for you! It’s one way we connect with our contracted 
provider partners to communicate important health plan notifications, medical management policies, 
procedures, and resources available to you and your patients. 
 

Please visit the “Communications” section of our provider website at MolinaHealthcare.com. 
 
In this Issue:  

• Consumer Assessment of Healthcare Providers and Systems (CAHPS®) 

• Molina of Washington’s 2020 Quality Improvement Results 

• CMS Guidance for the COVID-19 Vaccine Toolkits & COVID-19 Vaccine Significant Cost 

• Requirement for Submitting Prior Authorizations to Molina - All Lines of Business 

• Molina’s Prior Authorization Lookup Tool Has Launched!  

 
As always, our goal is to provide you with excellent service and support. If you have any 
questions, please call Providers Services at (800) 869-7175, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. 
 

Thank you for your dedicated service to Molina members. 
 

 

https://MolinaHealthcare.com



